
 

 

 
 

28th February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
SCHOOL INSET DAY - 16th APRIL 2018 
 
On Monday 16th April there is an inset day, (teacher training day) therefore, the 
school will be closed.  
 
However, Year 6 pupils will be in school, just for the morning session only from 
9:00 am – 12:00 pm with a grab bag lunch provided free of charge. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss L Young 
Head of School 
The Wings’ CE Trust 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


